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Scholz Extended Family Housing, AL-17-025 
 
 

Please accept the following comments from El Paso County Public Health in 
support of the special use project referenced above: 
 

 Water service for the existing home and the proposed temporary 
second house is by an existing individual well. 
  

 Wastewater service for the project is provided by an existing onsite 
wastewater treatment system (OWTS) that was installed in 1985 and 
sized and approved for the existing 2 bedroom house. The proposed 
second house is planned to be serviced by a new OWTS. The new 
OWTS must be approved and permitted by El Paso County Public 
Health. 
 

 There appears to be sufficient area for the proposed second dwelling 
and the new OWTS. 
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